
   Friends of the San Fernando General Hospital 
Presents 

LIGHT UP A LIFE TT 2014 on Saturday 13th December 2014 
 
Please join us on Saturday 13th December, 2014 at 5.00 p.m. on the grounds of the San Fernando 
General Hospital for a short, festive program when lights will be switched on to celebrate  the 
lives of your loved ones.  These lights, which will remain illuminated until January 4th 2015 will 
serve as a symbol of hope for visitors to the hospital, passers by and patients alike.  The names of 
the persons whose lives you are celebrating will be entered in our Book of Honour which will be 
displayed in the hospital for viewing and on our website. 
 
To sponsor a light, we ask for a minimum contribution of $25.00 per light. 
 
Sponsor Information 
 
*Mr./Mrs./Ms./Miss:           
 
Address:            
 
             
 
Tel: (Home)    (Business)   (Cell)    
 
Fax:           E-mail:       
 
I would like to sponsor a light for: 
 
1.  First Name:       Surname:      
My personal message (10 words or less) 
 
 
              
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
2.  First Name:       Surname:      
My personal message (10 words or less) 
 
              
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
3.  First Name:       Surname:      
My personal message (10 words or less) 
 
              
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
4.  First Name:       Surname:      
My personal message (10 words or less) 
 
              
 

…../2 



 
Payment Information: 
 
Please make all cheques payable to Friends of the San Fernando General Hospital 
 
Send form and cheque/money order to: Friends of SFGH – Light up a Life TT 
      c/o Friends’ Corner opp. The Blood Bank 
      San Fernando General Hospital, 
      Independence Avenue, San Fernando 
 
In order for names to appear in the Book of Honour, forms and payments must be received by 

Friday 28th  November 2014 
 
 

Please note that personal messages will only appear in the online Book of Honour 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   The Friends of the San Fernando General Hospital thank you for your generous support!!!!! 
 

 
For more information: 
 
 
Please visit us at www.lightupalifett.com or send an e-mail to: friendsofthesfgh@gmail.com 
 
 
You may also contact:  Mrs. Gemma Hudson – 464-6636 
 
    Ms. Darrell Leacock – 657-2175/685-2798 
 


